
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 10:    Friday 15th November 2019 

Nasal Flu Programme: Reminder that we are 

supporting this programme by allowing the Nasal Flu Programme to be 

delivered in school on Monday 18th November.  

 

PAWS Homework-Seesaw 

We have seen some fantastic examples on See saw of children completing some really successful 
activities. We want to say a big thank you for investing in this time with your child. Of special 

mention this week: 

Jackson-Year 1: We loved your video describing the process you went through in order to design your 
hat for the Christmas Competition. You have done a brilliant job. We watched it in Assembly. 

Oscar- Year 1: The demonstration of your use of compass work to come to school was really 
powerful. 

It is so lovely to receive such 

positive feedback from our 

community thanking us for 

making poppies for 

Remembrance Day. We are 

very proud to feel so much 

part of it. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents-Thank you to all families donating to Children in Need 

today. The Children are really looking forward to the Talent Show. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We need your help! 

 

The Sun newspaper is giving away 
£600 worth of books to schools. 
Please could you help us by 
collecting the tokens from the 
newspaper. These will be available 
from Saturday 23rd November until 
January 18th. 

We need 3,500!  

Big Write Title is: Our Heroes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Girl’s Football Team 

Our girls have won all their 
games in their group 

without conceding a goal! 

For those interested  

 

 

Our Football A Team beat 
Brockworth 3-1. This puts us 

at the top of the league! 
Thank you to Jacob who did 
an amazing job standing in as 

goalkeeper. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us:admin@castlehill.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

Forthcoming dates for your diary 

Key Dates - Autumn Term-2019 

more details will be available nearer the time of each individual 

event 

Monday 18th November- Children will have the opportunity to receive 

the Flu Nasal Immunisation in school. Permission slips are needed. 

Wednesday 20th November-Open afternoon for New Reception 2019 

Please let friends and neighbours know about the invitation to visit 

school if their child is due to start school in September 2020. 

Tuesday 26th November- Years 5/6 visit to the Tutankhamen 

Exhibition in London 

Friday 29th November-Film Night 3-4.30pm 

Friday 13th December – PAWS in 

Friday 13th December-Reception Nativity/Christmas Fayre 

Tuesday 17th December-Christmas Dinner and Key Stage One party 

Wednesday 18th December-Key Stage Two party 

Thursday 19th December-Sing a long 1pm-2pm and Term ends at 2pm 

Thursday 19th December- Term finishes at 2pm 

Friday 20th December- INSET 

 

 

 

I want to thank you all for your help and support on Thursday. 
We don’t like having to shut the school and recognise the 
inconvenience this causes you. Nevertheless, you were all 

extremely helpful and it is good to know that when there is an 
emergency everyone is there to support one another. 


